"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."





I hope everyone enjoyed the Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday. If you were like me, you spent lots of time inside staying warm. Thankfully the roads were safe for travel so we could return to school safely on our regular schedule.

We welcome a special visitor to campus on Friday! Bishop Mike will celebrate mass with us at 8:30 am, and we hope you are planning to join us if you can. Father lan and I will be sure to introduce him to our beautiful Angel students with a short tour following mass.

Thursday, Jan. 18 the parish hall will be in use all day. Therefore we will have to use the alternate drop off and pick up route. Sorry for the inconvenience.

Have a blessed week!
-Tammy Ducote, Principal



CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Wed, Jan. 17 @6 pm- Casino Night Meeting by Zoom
- Thurs, Jan. 18- Alternate drop-off and pick-up route
- Fri, Jan. 19 @8:30 am- Mass with Bishop Mike
- Fri, Jan. 19- Early dismissal at 12:30 pm
- Fri, Jan. 26- 2nd Grade Saint of the Month Presentation
- Sun, Jan. 28 @11:00 am- Community Mass as St. Andrew

Make plans to join our school community for mass at St. Andrew Church on Sunday, Jan. 28 at 11:00 am. This event will kick off Catholic Schools Week. We look forward to a strong school community presence at this mass with our Angels in their mass uniforms.





Last week at the Atascosa County Livestock Show, Our Lady of Grace was well represented with four of our Angels showing their livestock projects. These students have worked for months taming, training, feeding and showing their projects in preparation for this show. Hattie Grothues showed rabbits placing fourth in showmanship, placed fifth with her market lamb and third in junior lamb showmanship. Avery Martin exhibited Grand Champion breeding goat, had Champion light weight and medium weight market goat and was Grand Champion junior goat showman. Beulah Domsch placed sixteenth with her pen of market rabbits. Lorelei Jenschke showed the Grand Champion market steer and was fourth place junior steer showman. Well done and congratulations to our students for a very successful county show!!

Teacher Spotlight Mrs. Cindy Gomez

Mrs. Cindy Gomez is our kindergarten teacher and has been with OLOG for eight and a half years but teaching young children for over 25 years. Each year she sets up and decorates our school's beautiful Ofrenda in the month of October. We love having Mrs. Gomez and her granddaughter Kailey Jo (first grade) at OLOG!

"I am so thankful to be a part of this family.
Teaching at Our Lady of Grace helps me serve God
and our community while surrounding myself with
kind and loving people." -Cindy Gomez



Join us on Facebook & Instagram